
With immediate effect from 16th April 2020, all transporters/contractors entering Johor Port are 

required to comply to the following:

HALF SEATING CAPACITY MAXIMUM OF 2 PASSENGERS    

All drivers and passengers MUST wear FACE MASKS and practice SOCIAL DISTANCING.

Failure to comply with this requirements will result in:   

Your entry to JOHOR PORT BERHAD will be denied, Entry Permit will be confiscated 

for 24 hours and you will be required to leave your workplace immediately.

Port Security & Safety Department

TRANSPORTATION GUIDELINES DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC


